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Dear Parent/Carer 

It has come to our attention that many parents are concerned about recent reports on social 
media and the news around what schools are teaching within sex and relationships education. 
As a school we want to reassure you that nothing has changed in terms of what we are 
teaching children appropriately about sex and relationships education, and nothing will change 
at this point.  

As you know there are plans from government to change the law around what schools must 
teach around sex and relationships education from September 2020 in schools. We will be in 
contact as we reshape our policy, as we will want to consult with all parents around changes 
that might need to be made to our present provision. 

If you have concerns that you want to raise with us as a school, then please do contact us. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Ian Wilson 
Headteacher 

 
 
 


